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Tuesday, August 17, 2021
Re: CMS Current Environmental Position.
To update you on our current position in regards to how CMS are working alongside its customers and suppliers to monitor and reduce our effects on the environment, please find the following.
CMS have identified that procedures must be put in place by ourselves and suppliers to support the environment and consequently we have done and will continue to do so. 
CMS, have enlisted the assistance and advise of the Environment agency, subsequently CMS acknowledging our CSR (Corporate Social Responsibility) and therefore the responsibility for the impact of the organization's activities on customers, employees, shareholders, communities and the environment in all aspects of our operations, have joined the Compliancy Scheme called Paperpak to address our packaging impacts on the environment. Paperpak recover materials that may have once gone to landfill and recycle them on our behalf.  
CMS have also Implemented a pallet recovery scheme which has been successful in maintaining the use\reuse of pallets, other procedures internally include, supplying all offices with paper recycling points, printer cartridge recycling, sending correspondence such as Invoices \ statements via email rather than via mail obviously reducing the amount of paper needed as well as the need for transportation (Co2 emissions). For transportation of freight we use Couriers who have national depos and branches or utilize a specialized freight movement scheme therefore reducing the CO2 produced from multiple vehicle journeys. 
We are actively managing this with our suppliers as well, looking at more environmentally friendly fuels for production, reducing any waste during the production of parts, clearly stating the materials used within components in order to assist the end users disposal (which we have had implemented for quite some time) and our Wooden products are only produced from Certified Suppliers.
We are constantly addressing and reacting to this issue, looking at ways we as a company as well as encouraging individuals can make a significant difference. 
